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GENERAL MANAGER
John C. Tillotson

August 16, 2024

RFB — PUMP STATION NO. 14 ODOR REHABILITATION PROJECT
Public Bid Process Closure

To All Bidders,
The following update is being provided regarding status of the bid:

1. OPUD did not receive bids on 8/15/2024, prior to the closure of the official bid process. An
addendum was sent after the bid has closed in order to extend. After further discussion with
OPUD legal discussion, it was deemed that the addendum #3 that offer bid extension after the
bid close period was invalid, therefore the bid has officially closed. Attached below please find
the attached official bid results. OPUD will immediately begin negotiating with eligible
contractors that would meet all public agency requirements in order to be able to get in
contract and complete the project. Thank you for all of yours interest in this project.

Regards,

Cummjit Beval

Swarnjit Boyal,
Public Works Manager
Olivehurst Public Utility District

530-743-8132 - Office
530-682-0736 - Cell
sboval@opud.org - Email




OLIVEHURST PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT
Bid Opening
Date/Time: 8/15/2024, at P.M.

Present: Public Works Manager and District Clerk
Location:  Board Room, 1970 9" Ave, Olivehurst
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Project: Pump Station No. 14 Odor Rehabilitation Project

The following bids were received:
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